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To:  All Fighters, Coaches & Parents 
 
From:  GB Judo Performance Team 
 
Date:  1st December 2024 
 
Subject: 2025 – 2028 GB Judo Clothing 
 

 

The Adidas Federation Range, based on the designs of the Olympic and Paralympic Team Kit has 

been discontinued for the Los Angeles Cycle. 

 

Therefore, British Judo have been negotiating with Adidas to provide a range of clothing that will 

continue through to 2028 to maintain consistency throughout the team for that time. These 

negotiations have continued to ensure that we can offer a range of clothing that balances quality, 

style and cost so that we have teams travelling abroad and at home that are proud to wear the 

items and look like a GB Judo Team. 

 

This range will be available to purchase in early 2025 and will be available through the British Judo 

Website.  


